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Memorial Day Parade 
Holy Angels School will be walking in the Memorial Day 
Parade for the city of Aurora. This is a great opportunity for us 
to walk as a community to promote our amazing school! We 
ask that parents walk with their children.  Wagons and strollers 
are welcomed. We will also be using a truck to allow a few 
people who are unable to walk the ability to participate 
(although this space is limited).  We are scheduled to line up at 
11:30 near the corner of Gale and River with the step off of the 
parade at 12 noon. Please wear your favorite Holy Angels 
spirit wear. Please email me at tforbes@holyangelsschool.net 
if you plan to join us.  Thanks. 
  
Read-a-Thon  
Last month our students participated in our annual Read-a-
Thon.  As a school we read 148,543 minutes in ten days!  
Room 501 students read the most - 15,952 minutes. We were 
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Restaurant 
Fundraiser 

Our last restaurant 
fundraiser of the year will be 
Tuesday, May 31 at 
Giordano’s in Oswego.  
Stop by to grab some great 
pizza and help support Holy 
Angels.  Fifteen percent of 
your bill will come back to 
our school.  Thanks for 
supporting all the restaurant 
fundraisers this year! 

Eighth Grade 
Sweatshirts 

Parents of seventh graders 
should check backpacks for 
the order forms for the 
special sweatshirts that can 
be worn their eighth grade 
year.  If you are interested in 
purchasing one, please 
return the order form by 
June 3.  Sweatshirts will be 
delivered on Fee Day. 

Little Dribblers 

Little Dribblers is a 
basketball camp for boys 
and girls entering 1st and 
2nd grades.  It will be held at 
Marmion June 13-16 from 
8:30-9:45 AM.  Cost is $60.  
Please contact Bob Rizzo at 
630-803-4591 with 
questions. 

HSA Thanks 

HSA would like to thank 
everyone for their support 
this school year.  With your 
patronage to all the events 
sponsored by them, they 
were able to raise over 
$30,000 to support our 
wonderful school! 
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also able to raise some extra money to offset the costs of our 
Accelerated Reader program as well as the benchmarking 
assessments we use in our reading program.  Thank you for 
your generosity. 

Summer Angel Wings 
Angel Wings Check and Carry will be operating on the 
following Mondays from 5:45-6:30 PM:  June 13, 27, July 11, 
25, and August 8.  These orders can be picked up by the 
library doors from 4:45-5:15 PM on June 16, 13, July 14, 28, 
and August 11. 

On the weeks they will not be selling Check and Carry, 
purchases can be made online using Presto Pay only.  Presto 
Pay dates are June 20, July 18, and August 1.  These orders 
will be ready for pick up on these Check and Carry sale dates: 
 June 27, July 25, and August 8. 

Angels Wings will be closed on June 6 and July 4. 

They will be open for business on Fee Day, August 18, and the 
first Monday of the new school year, August 29. 

If you are not already participating in the program and would 
like to start participating, stop by over the summer at one of 
their summer sale dates and they will get your family 
registered to start earning a tuition reduction for Holy Angels, 
Marmion, Rosary, or Aurora Central Catholic.  It is an 
awesome program!If you have any questions contact Jodi 
Sundberg at sundbrg22@gmail.com.  

Summer Reading 
We will again be offering a summer bridge plan through our 
summer reading program.  Students entering 3-8th grades are 
asked to read any two books from the summer reading list and 
write a book report to be turned into their classroom teacher 
on the first day of school, August 24.  Students entering 
grades 1 and 2 must read 300-500 minutes with assistance.  
All students will be rewarded for their efforts the first week of 
school.  You will find the details, the summer reading list, and 
the book report forms on our website under Enrichment.  

Trivia Night 
Now is the time to start studying for our first ever Holy Angels 
Trivia Night coming this September!  This will be a fun night for 
parents to participate in competitive trivia while socializing and 
winning prizes.  Tickets will be $25 per person or $200 for a 
table of 8.  Food and drinks will be provided.  More information 
will be forthcoming once school starts in the fall.  Tickets will 
be available for purchase on Fee Day at the HSA table.  
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Bus Riders 

If your child will be riding the 
bus next year, please print the 
Bus Rider information sheet 
from our website, fill it out, and 
turn into the office.  It can be 
found under School and 
Transportation Information. 

Cougars Game 

262 tickets were sold for for 
Holy Angels Night at the Kane 
County Cougars game on June 
2.  Our choir will be singing 
during the 7th inning stretch.  
Thank you for your support of 
this fundraiser.  

Box Tops 

Please send in any remaining 
Box Tops and Labels for 
Education that you have for 
one more submission before 
May 31.  Your support of these 
programs earned $2000 for the 
school this year.  

Medical Forms 

As a reminder all medical, 
dental, vision, and sports 
physical forms need to be 
submitted to the office by 
August 1.  Thanks. 

KIDS Club 

Our KIDS Club sponsored a 
candy sale this past week in 
memory of Steven Woodcock. 
They raised $175 for the family. 
We appreciate all of the “extra” 
money that was donated for 
them.  
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Time to Say Goodbye 
Mr. Carlo LoSurdo will be leaving us at the end of the school year.  We wish him well in the next 
chapter of this adventure we call life. Mr. LoSurdo currently teaches 6-8th grade religion which may 
leave many wondering how religion will be delivered in the upper grades. Next year, homeroom 
teachers as well as Mrs. Taylor and Mrs. Williams will be teaching religion.  All classes will meet for 
the first period of the day for religious instruction.  This change allows for us to both meet the 
Diocesan standard of 150 minutes of religion per week as well as offer time to devote to STEM 
instruction. 

Mrs. Cosenza has safely reached her new home in Texas. There seems to be some misconceptions 
about her working from Texas, so let me briefly explain her summer role. Our summer hours are 
greatly reduced.  We are here two mornings a week (Tuesday and Thursday.) However, this summer 
I’ll be here with Mrs. Wagner on Wednesdays for our Welcome Wednesdays.  There is no tuition 
collected over the summer, so no personal financial records will be compromised. Of course, there 
are still bills to pay and that will be done by the parish business manager and me. Mrs. Cosenza will 
continue with our other ordinary summer jobs.  She will update class lists, the school calendar, our 
website, and social media outlets, order supplies, input email addresses, update state forms, update 
personnel records with the Diocese, and other clerical duties as well as create a handbook of her 
duties. She’ll be back on Fee Day to process tuition. Father Lavan agreed to this remote working 
position to allow us to transition smoothly into a new school year. Mrs. Cosenza’s service to me and 
this school have been invaluable, and I know that I will miss her dearly.  

Next Week 
Monday -  Memorial Day Parade 11:30 

Tuesday -  8th Grade Graduation 7:00 

Wednesday -  Kindergarten Celebration 6:30 

Thursday -  Cougars Game 

Friday -   Honor Roll Mass 9:00 

                School Picnic 11 AM - 2 PM  Normal dismissal time of 2:25   

     *Please note that this is a school sponsored event, therefore we kindly request that   

                you refrain from using the park while the picnic is going on unless you are volunteering 

                in some capacity.* 

               

Last day of school - Happy Summer! 

                                    
                         

               

�3



Holy Angels School May 26,  2016

�4



Holy Angels School May 26,  2016

  

�5


